








July 25, 2017
Dear Students,
Hello!  I hope all of you are having a great summer!  I know mine has gone by too quickly.  I can’t wait to hear about all of the exciting activities you have done over the summer.  We will definitely share in class.  


Just a few more weeks and school will be starting.  I am really looking forward to having you in my class.  This is a list of the supplies you will need:  

· assignment book – purchased at school

· 4 fine tip black expo markers –can be purchased at school

· Headphones – can be purchased at school

· 3 packs- loose leaf notebook paper
· colored pencils and markers

· 12” ruler (one with both standard and metric)
· scissors

· pencils - several (if mechanical, please have extra lead)
· Composition notebook

· note cards

· glue sticks
· pencil box/container

· cheap calculator

· deck of playing cards

· 2 boxes of Kleenex

· Clorox wipes

· 1 box Ziploc baggies- any size
· water bottle

· backpack 

· P.E. shoes

Please share this list with your parents.  If they have any questions, 
they can contact me at my email karen.crawford@choteauschools.net.    Have a great rest of the summer!  I can’t wait to see you on the first day.

Sincerely,

Ms. Crawford
